Ian Notte

TO Whom it May Concern:

Please ban hydraulic fracturing techniques from the Delaware River basin. The science is very clear
that this technique would jeopardize the quality of drinking water for millions of Americans were it
to occur in the Delaware Watershed. Please reject all proposals to open the Delaware Watershed to
fracking and support permanent protections for our precious water resources.

Thank you for you attention in this matter



